Project Update 11 October, 2004
· Watershed tour of Sept. 25 success; likely will do another tour depending on interest.
· Conservation development workshop set for November 16th, 10 am at Boone Tavern

· Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis (SWSA) kickoff meeting happened with good data exchange and interaction
· Collecting a lot of data (primarily geographic) from many sources (i.e. City of Columbia, Public Water Districts, NRCS) for SWSA.

